
Pest Control Follow-Up Assessment 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to follow up on the recent pest control 

services provided at your property on [Insert Service Date]. Our goal is to ensure the 

effectiveness of our treatment and your satisfaction with the results. 

To better assess the situation, we kindly request your feedback on the following: 

• Have you observed a reduction in pest activity since our service? 

• Are there any specific areas where you continue to experience issues? 

• How would you rate your overall satisfaction with our service? 

We appreciate your input as it helps us to improve our services and address any remaining 

concerns you may have. If you need any further assistance or if issues persist, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for choosing [Your Company Name]. We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


